
Monday 1 June
Queens Birthday

Fr iday 3 July
End of Term 2

Monday 20 July
Start of Term 3

FROM THE PRINCIPAL UPCOMING 
EVENTS: 

May these tender seeds grow into mighty treesTerm 2, Week 7

Kia ora koutou, 

Next week we will still be running a similar format for entry onto the school grounds 
beyond the carpark. Thank you for your continued patience and support of this process.

Last week I forgot to thank everyone for returning our school resources so swiftly, and in 
the condition they left our school in. This was what I expected and part of the reason why 
we were so comfortable handing out devices on request during ?lockdown?.

Could all swimming pool keys please be returned. We need these keys returned to avoid 
lock changing. To keep the key hire fee reasonable, we need to avoid this cost. At present 
the running of the swimming pool is heavily reliant on volunteer time. Thank you to those 
parents that did periods of testing over the summer break and weekends. Special thanks 
needs to go to Damian Campbell, Nathan Ellis and Kate Lovell (non-parent) for the 
considerable volunteer time that they have put into ensuring that the swimming pool was 
available for out of school hours use.

As we have had a number of new families join us, it is a good time to introduce and 
remind existing families of the processes in our school. Our process is as follows:

1. Issues should be directed to the staff member involved. In most cases this will be 
the classroom teacher and this is the best person to problem-solve as they are 
working in the classroom on a day to day basis with your child. In some cases 
you need to encourage your child to speak to the teacher or support your child 
speaking to the teacher, particularly in the Senior Syndicate. This sort of 
experience helps to build resilience and independence in students. 

2. If the issue is not resolved contact should be made with the Syndicate Leader. 
The Syndicate Leader will support and offer further guidance if school processes 
have not been followed:

- Senior Syndicate (Kereru, Weka, Ruru) - jon@tasman.school.nz
- Junior Syndicate (Tui, Hoiho, Kea) - jude@tasman.school.nz 
1. If the issue is not resolved contact should be made with the Principal and a 

meeting request can be made via email stating the purpose of the meeting. The 
Principal will support and offer further guidance if school processes have not 
been followed - rob@tasman.school.nz

2. The Tasman School Board of Trustees is unable to receive complaints that have 
not followed the above process. Any complaint made to the Board of Trustees 
should be made in writing - boardchairperson@tasman.school.nz 

Enjoy the long weekend.

Ng? mihi nui,

Rob



Lexia Cer t if icat es

Kea:     

Hope Sledmore

Jensie Beloe

Hoiho: 

Loic Ross-Cowie

Tui:      

Mason Perry

Class Awards:

Senior  Syndicat e - 

Quinn Manuge

Aria Dubbelman

Florence Forster

Zara Armitage

Daniel Hall

Jake Schrider

Emma Fraser 

Class Awards:

Junior  Syndicat e - 

Nakaiah Nuttall

Toby Alleyne

Carlo Marinkovich

Tallulah Frost

Toby Fenselau

Zara Lynch 

Pr incipal Awards:    Laur ie Barnet t  & Gus St obie
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